
Anastasia is here! 

Dear friend, 

    We apologize for delaying our letter, but with great joy we want to inform you 

that our fourth child Anastasia was born on May 1st, at 12:32am. She weight 2850g 

and 50cm long. We thank God for your prayers and that He has given us a beautiful 

daughter. This birth was one of the most interesting because Gabi’s water broke 

while we were at home preparing for bed, and we had to rush to the hospital. We 

praise God that the delivery was fast and without any complications.  

After few days mommy and the baby came home. Adelina was so ready to hold her 

baby sister that she got very upset when the brothers 

came in line to hold her. So far Anastasia is very calm and 

easy baby, and that really helps us to have time for other 

activities around the home and the kids. We are blessed 

beyond measure and we know that every time we look at 

our children. 

 

 

Prayer needs: 

Dear friend, our biggest challenge for this summer is our trip in the USA this August as a whole family. We will travel with our 4 

children and we worry a bit because Adelina is 2 years old and Anastasia will be only 3 months and therefore we need your pray-

ers. 

Purpose of this trip: It's been three and a half years since we last saw you and we really want to personally share stories from 

the ministry and to express our gratitude to you for being with us in 

this service for the Lord in Macedonia.                     Philippians 1: 3-5 

Please pray that God will provide the necessary finances needed for 

this trip, especially the cost of air plane tickets that will cost us around 

$7,000. 

Pray for our biggest summer evangelistic camp known as Speak Out, 

which will be from July 9 to July 25. Pray for God to open the doors 

for his Gospel and to prepare the hearts of the people to accept the 

sacrifice of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

Bobi & Gabi Jakimovski 

Together Reaching Macedonian Students 

for Christ 

Contact us: bobi_dobrevo@yahoo.com     

Address: Bul” Jane Sandanski” 88/6-2 1000 Skopje R. Mac-

edonia     

Give by mail: Cru, 100 Lake Hart Drive, Orlando, FL 32832. 

Checks payable to “Cru” with note: “For the ministry of 

Bobi & Gabi Jakimovski Acct # 2841728”     

Give online: https://give.cru.org/2841728 and follow the 

instructions.   
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